
 

Dereham Walkers are Welcome 

Fens & Meadows Walk 

 

Monday 28 May 2018 

 

 

 

Join us for a 6½ miles walk, taking about 2¾ hours including 15 minutes for a short break, 
visiting some of the fens and meadows in and near the town.  The walk starts from the car 
park for The George Hotel (Swaffham Road, Dereham NR19 2AZ; 01362 696801) at 1000.  
We can use their car park, but as we will be leaving cars for a long time, we need to park 
close together and as far out of the way of other customers as we can. 

The route planned takes us out under the town sign and down the High Street, but soon 
leaves behind the shops to walk down Rolling Pin Lane along the edge of the water 
meadows.  Then we’ll come back to the allotments and the recently improved play area 
before crossing under the A47 and between houses.  We will walk through Potter’s Fen and 
along the edge of Scarning Fen before using some quiet lanes to reach a footpath taking us 
back across the A47.  We will then make our way through Rush Meadow, finally returning to 
the start (and drinks and cake) past St Nicholas Church.  Please note that the route may be 
changed if conditions necessitate this. 

There are just a couple of gates and stiles on the walk.  Well controlled dogs are welcome - 
there are a few open spaces but we do cross a number of roads, including the A47.  Please 
note that there are no toilets on the route, nor do we pass any shops or food or drink outlets 
of any sort until we are back at the start. 

Booking is required: further details and tickets (£7, which includes tea or coffee plus cake on 
return) are available from any Dereham Walkers are Welcome committee member.  Or 
contact Ken Hawkins at dtc.fpwarden@talktalk.net or on 07505 426750. 

  

 

For more details about  

Dereham Walkers are Welcome 

please visit www.DerehamWaW.org.uk 
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